The Tax Tribunal will be temporarily closed
September 12 — October 1, 2014 while moving to

its new location at

225 PEACHTREE STREET, NE
SUITE 400
ATLANTA, GA 30303

During the period the Tax Tribunal is closed for relocation,
petitions should continue to be mailed to the old address of 230
Peachtree Street, NW, Suite 850, Atlanta, Georgia 30303. A
petition is deemed filed with the Tax Tribunal on the official
postmark date on which it is mailed to the Tribunal, properly
addressed with postage prepaid.

While the Tribunal is temporarily closed, a petition may not
be physically docketed in the Tribunal until October 1 or
thereafter.

Your cooperation is appreciated.



